Sample Letter to U.S. Senator
Support NBP Funding

[DATE]
The Honorable [Name of Senator]
[ADDRESS]
RE:
SUPPORT $1 million for the NATIONAL BIOSOLIDS PARTNERSHIP (NBP) in the Subcommittee on Interior& Related Agencies (EPA) Appropriations Bill
Dear [Senator (Last Name)]:

Several years ago a group of publicly owned wastewater treatment agencies initiated a program with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to develop and implement a comprehensive Environmental Management System (EMS) program for biosolids.  It was agreed that a uniform third-party biosolids program would be the most efficient and effective way to manage the growing volume of biosolids throughout the country.  Participants in the NBP EMS program undergo a rigorous third-party audit to achieve certification that is equal to or more stringent than International Standards Organization (ISO) certification for the private sector.

Each day [name of your agency] produces over [x] tons of sludge that we then turn into biosolids.  We also take biosolids from [x] other systems. [Insert information relating to your specific system.  If you are an NBP Demonstration Facility, please indicate how you have benefited from receiving assistance under this program].

Congress funded the National Biosolids Partnership (NBP) at nearly $1 million in fiscal year 2005.  This model, award-winning EMS program will take several more years for full national implementation.  We are requesting your assistance to ensure that $1 million is included in EPA’s budget in the Interior & Related Agencies Appropriations bill for fiscal year 2006.

We urge you to communicate your support to provide $1 million for the National Biosolids Partnership to your fellow Senate Appropriations Committee members.  Your endorsement of this critical EMS program will help [name of agency] to ensure the safe and environmentally sound use and disposal of biosolids in [name of your community].  If you have any questions, please call [name] at [phone #].  Thank you for your assistance in supporting continued funding for the National Biosolids Partnership.

Sincerely,

[Name,

Agency]
